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CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS

Bo'ness ASC Committee and Coaching Team would like to remind all parents and

guardians of our upcoming Club Championships that is taking place on Saturday

15t December 2018.
This is a fantastic opportunity for all members of the Club to celebrate their swimming

development, to achieve personal bests and ultimately have fun!

This is a gentle reminder that all swimmers currently registered with Bo'ness ASC have
been entered and removal from this event is on an ‘opt-out’ basis. This is an integral part
in the organisation of the day as we need all swimmer information prepared in advance.
Therefore, if your child is unable to make it, you must advise: Jaqueline Smith, BASC

Competition Secretary competitions@bonessasc.org.

Please note, all withdrawals must be received by Sunday 25th November 2018 at 12
noon.

All entries will be displayed on the Club s website: http://www.bonessasc.org

Regarding the arrangements for the day:

e All swimmers must sign in at the registration desk on arrival. We would advise that
swimmers arrive early at around 12 noon to allow time to change and prepare for the
day.

e The registration desk will close at 12.15 sharp. Late arrivals will not be eligible to
compete. This deadline is to allow all swimmers details to be entered into our

computer system, to ensure all non-swimmers are removed and to ensure the

06/02/2020, 19:37



2 of 4

https://www.bonessasc.org/newsletters/content/december-2018

efficiency and smooth running of the swim programme.

e All swimmers to be poolside at 12.10pm.

e Warmup will commence at 12.15pm.

e Races will commence at 12.45pm.

e The Bo 'ness Recreation Centre will close at 6pm, so all swimmers must be out of the
building in advance of this time.

We would also advise that all swimmers should take the following with them to poolside:

e Food and drink (no glassware or chocolate)

e Atowel

e Atop (preferably a Bo ness ACS T Shirt as we may be taking squad photos at some
point in the programme)

Also, this year we will be having a fun Bo "ness Mixed “Shotgun" Relay Race. One

random swimmer from each squad (from Beginners/Developers to Platinum) will be

picked out of a hat to be part of one relay team. The six teams (each managed by one

Coach) will have a race off!

And to make things even more entertaining, each coach will be swimming too! Good luck

to all who take part.

&

ANNUAL AWARDS EVENING

This is also a perfect time to remind you that to celebrate our annual Club Championship

and all the amazing achievements of our swimmers throughout the year, we have our

Awards Evening taking place at Linlithgow Rugby Club on Saturday 8t December from
7pm onwards.

This fantastic evening will involve a local Ceilidh band, awards ceremony, free prizes,
buffet, disco & lots of fun! There is also a rumour that our Head Coach, Shannon
Botham, will awarding a prize for the best Ceilidh dancer of the evening!

Regarding the arrangements for the evening:

e 7.00 - 7.30pm Arrival

e 7.30 - 8.15pm Ceilidh Band

e 8.15 - 8.45pm Food

e 8.45 - 9.00pm Awards and Free Prize Draw

e 9.00 - 9.30pm Ceilidh

e 9.30 - 10.30/11.00pm Disco

The tickets are going fast! So to be at "the party of the year™ you can use the following

link: https://www.bonessasc.org/events/. Tickets are £5 per person. More importantly, all
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proceeds go to the club.
You can also buy tickets poolside next Thursday evening through our lovely Swim Shop

Team.

If you do not have Paypal or you cannot get to the pool on Thursday 29t November,
please speak to a coach or one of the committee members who will hopefully sort out an

alternative way of payment.

As in previous years the catering for the buffet is a ‘pot luck supper’ where attendees
bring something.
To ensure a variety of food is available, please use the following link:

https://www.bonessasc.org/events/club-s-awards-night-2018

It would be appreciated if you could please pop your name against one or more items

you would like to bring. It doesn't need to be homemade, shop bought is fine too!

So, a big thank you in advance from all the of the Bo "ness Committee & Coaches and we
look forward to two great get togethers where we can all celebrate the amazing

swimmers we have in our Club.

o

BASC Santa Dash

- ."1{‘% Santa Dash is a chance to put money in the bank for the

CERU LT club, and also put something back into charity. We will
Swimming Club .

201% Santa Dask

run a Santa Dash at Little Kerse on the 2NP December,
Sunday 2+ December

L omsotn e meeting at 10:00AM. Our Swimmers will run laps of 1K.

Mince Ples and hot

il v X We're expecting all participating runners to raise a
= minimum £20 per runner (bring Sponsor form with
you). Please arrive to the event with club's shirt and a Santa hat.

The form has been devised to help with gift aid, so every £1 we get is worth £1.25.
Mince pies and hot drinks will be available post event.

Download attachments:

e Santa Dash Sponsor form

o

Congratulations
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Congratulations to Alice Knight for moving to First.

Congratulations to Junathan Tiran for moving to Gold.

Congratulations to Abby Sexton, Owen Purdie, Isla Paton and Amy Lindsay for moving
to Bronze.

Congratulations to Katie Cuthill, Jayden Leung, Ashley Griffiths and Nieve Lennon for

moving to Improvers.

&

Welcome new members

welcome to Bella Gemmell, Michael Norval, Sebastian Kuklinek, Suzy Miller and

Charlotte Hellen, joining our Developers squad.

@

© 2018 Bo'ness Amateur Swimming Club.
Contact Us

06/02/2020, 19:37



